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Sir John Johnson presents his Respects to Major

Bowles, he forgot to mention to him when he last had the

pleasure of seeing him that he had, at the Request of the

Deputy Storekeeper General sent the Estimate to his

office, with a promise that it should be produced at

Head Quarters, on Writing to Mr Hare on the Subject

the enclosed answer was received which with the

Original Estimate, from Mr Robertson, Sir John hopes

will render another unnecessary.

Montreal 9th November

1815
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